
 

 

 
 

Grievance Policy  

The Housing Development Corporation of Rock Hill, hereby known as HDC, receives funding 

from varying sources, including but not limited to private donors, non-profits, as well as local, state, and 

federal grants.  Each funding source has the right to outline eligibility and/or program guidelines that 

shape the way funding is disbursed. If you have applied to receive funding through HDC you may be 

subject to eligibility criteria and program guidelines.  

Submitting an application does not guarantee funds will be awarded. If your application to 

receive funds has been denied, you have the right to make a formal appeal. Appeals must be made in 

writing to the HDC director. Appeals must be delivered in a timely manner to the HDC Director from the 

date of original application denial. Verbal appeals will not be reconsidered. Appeals sent in more than 60 

days after original application denial will not be reconsidered. This grievance policy will be posted in a 

public place at the HDC office as well as the HDC website at HDCRH.org. Anyone can request a copy of 

the grievance policy at any time.   

  
Mail Appeals to:   
HDC Executive Director   
332. W. Main St.   
Rock Hill, S.C. 29730   
  
Appeals can also be placed in the drop box at 332 W. Main St.   
 


